
 



  
 

The second in-person meeting was in Italy! 
 

On the 11th and 12th Of July 2023, the consortium of the project Priority 45 (2022-1-PT01-
KA220-ADU-000087183), had its second international in-person encounter in Palermo (Italy) 
hosted by CEIPES.  
 
The project aims to re/upskill 45+ adults to achieve a complete and resilient workforce that can 
survive in today’s globalised and volatile world. Besides, the project intends to promote among 
companies and other institutions the importance of establishing training plans for 45+ adults to 
avoid discrimination.  

During the meeting, partners had the chance to review the progress of the activities undertaken 
thus far, exchange their insights from the consultation workshops, and plan the necessary steps 
for the validation of the Joint Curriculum. 

Furthermore, this gathering offered a good opportunity for partners to deliberate and set 
guidelines for the upcoming phase of the project: the creation of the Priority 45 Virtual Course. 

Participating partners were able to engage in an online session with local stakeholders who 
provided valuable feedback on the partners' work to date. Additionally, the stakeholders 
expressed their preferences for interactive materials to be included in the virtual course, 
emphasizing the importance of practical examples reflecting real-life work situations. 
 
Don’t miss any news about the project following its social media accounts 
on Facebook and LinkedIn. 
 

 
 

 

CONTACT: Araceli Rodriguez | Project Manager CEIPES | araceli.rodriguez@ceipes.org 
 

https://ceipes.org/project/priority-45-promoting-employment-of-45-adults-through-a-disruptive-training-approach/
http://www.ceipes.org/
https://www.facebook.com/priority45project/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/priority-45-project/?viewAsMember=true

